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City Council Members,

People want to live in walkable, bikeable communities. (Livable community concept)

It is easier to not think about Livable Communities as you look towards the future; it takes
more planning and vision to create, and will have more initial costs. The outcome, however,
will be vastly superior, as will the long term benefits.

I have been so proud of the Shoreline City Council for not taking the easy way out, and having
the leadership to have a VISION – thinking beyond the short term day to day needs about our
City.

The 148th non-motorized bridge and the trail along the rail project are two examples of that
forward thinking.

I am grateful for, and strongly support you in your efforts to make Shoreline a more livable,
walkable/bikeable community. The time to do this is now.

The 148th bridge project will be key to enhance the East/West connectivity of the City, and
oodles of other benefits.

The trail along the rail could be a one-time opportunity to have something nice for the public
in what will otherwise be wasted space.

Public funds will need to be expended to further concept design of these ideas, so that
additional support can be garnered from other groups outside Shoreline, just like was done
with the Aurora upgrade project, that has turned out so well. I support this expenditure for the
future. Please don’t take the easy way out.

Thank you.

Laura Mork

Shoreline
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